
From: Judy Federbush  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 3:27 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2829 Catalpa Circle 

 

I previously sent an email stating that I had no objection to the proposed addition at 2829 Catalpa 

Circle. I have recently learned of the concerns of my neighbors, Diane McCarthy and David 

Schwab, who reside at 2831 Catalpa Circle. Because it is their property which will experience 

the greatest impact from this addition and because they believe their privacy would be 

compromised, I feel their concerns should receive the greatest weight. 

Judy Federbush  

2827 Catalpa Circle 
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